
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO THE APPLICANTS APPLIED FOR THE POST OF 

ASSISTANT PROFESSOR IN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION, ENGLISH, 

COMPUTER SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY AND HINDI AGAINST ADVERTISEMENT 

NO. CUJ/ADVT./01/2018-19 DATED 08TH MARCH, 2019 

Based on clause 16 of General Terms and Conditions published in the Advertisement no. 

CUJ/Advt./01/2018-19 dated 08
th

 March, 2019 wherein it was mentioned that “More stringent 

criteria may be adopted for short listing the candidates to be called for interview” and keeping in 

view the large number of application received for the post of Assistant Professors in the 

Department of Education, English, Computer Science & Technology and Hindi the Competent 

Authority of the University has decided to conduct written test for the above mentioned post. 

 

The Syllabus for the written test will be based on the UGC-NET of the concerned subject 

uploaded in the University website. 

 

The minimum qualifying marks in the written test shall be 35%.  

The candidates qualified in the written test will further be shortlisted for interview applying the 

short listing criteria given by UGC in the UGC Regulations, 2018. 

Please note that no weightage of the written test shall be given for short listing. 

The date of written test is scheduled on 15
th

 November, 2019 (Friday) from 09:00 a.m.  

The details for downloading the Admit Card is being notified separately. 

            Sd/- 

           REGISTRAR 

 

 


